
 

SANPArks reschedules opening date for June/July 2018
bookings

In light of potential strike action, the South African National Parks has rescheduled the opening date for June/July 2018
holiday bookings from 25 July 2017 to 1 August 2017. SANParks is currently holding talks with the concerned union and
the due date for the settlement agreement has been set to 24 July 2017.

Call centre and email bookings will commence from 7.30am on 1 August 2017 while online bookings will open on the
following day.
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